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WE CELEBRATE YOUR STRENGTH, YOUR COURAGE, YOUR 
DETERMINATION AND YOUR VICTORY! 
 

 
Dear members, 
 
To each of you, APER wants to thank you personally and professionally for all you have 
accomplished since March 11, 2020. 
 
Without each of you, no victory was possible against this health crisis, and these are not empty 
words. APER has been present, on the ground, with you, since March 11, 2020, if not even before 
this date. 
 
We are witnesses to your hard work, countless hours, your energy, your expertise and your 
creativity. 
 
Seeing you at work like this on a daily basis has made us all, at APER, even more admiring of 
who you are and what you do. We had the honor of accompanying you in the management of 
this great crisis and we are even more determined that you, individually and collectively, and 
your work are recognized at their true value. 
 
APER has a duty to offer you as much as you have given during this crisis, and we will not stop 
claiming it on your behalf to the government and your employers. 
 
In the meantime, allow us to express our gratitude to each of you personally. APER has been 
and is the witness of your work and it deserves full recognition. 
 
Once again, thank you for what you have done, but above all, for who you are. 
 
 
 
 
 
TEAM APER 
association@aper.qc.ca  
514-933-4118 
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